

## DIVISION OF FISHERIES & WILDLIFE

1 Rabbit Hill Road, Westborough, MA 01581 p: (508) 389-6300 | f: (508) 389-7890 MASS.GOV/MASSWILDLIFE

June 11, 2020

Worcester Surfcasting Club, Inc. P. O. Box 70059 Worcester, MA 01607

Dear friends at the Worcester Surfcasting Club,

I am writing to thank you on behalf of MassWildlife and the Sandwich State Fish Hatchery for your generous donation in memory of your late members, Paul Watts and Paul Melia, to benefit the operations of the Hatchery.

We greatly appreciate your longtime support of and dedication to the Hatchery as individuals and as an organization. I know Mr. Watts and Mr. Melia were both avid fishermen as well as active members of your club, and I can imagine they will be greatly missed.

Thank you again for remembering your friends with a generous gift in support of the Sandwich Fish Hatchery. We wish you all a healthy summer and fall with many happy hours spent surf- and stream-side.

Sincerely,

Mark S. Tisa, Ph.D., M.B.A.

Director

Cc: Kris McCarthy, MassWildlife CFO

Todd Richards, MassWildlife Assistant Director for Fisheries

Caleb Slater, MassWildlife Chief of Hatcheries

Adam Davies, MassWildlife Chief Culturist, Sandwich State Fish Hatchery